

Pomona Street, Sheffield, S11 8JN
Tel/Fax: (0114) 266 2132 • Email: <a href="mailto:enquiries@portercroft.sheffield.sch.uk">enquiries@portercroft.sheffield.sch.uk</a>



Headteacher: Cath Thomas • Deputy Headteacher: Sarah Holman

Wednesday, 01 May 2024

## Online Safety - YouTube

## Dear Parent/carer

As you may be aware, YouTube is a video-sharing social media platform that allows billions of people around the world to share and upload their own videos with a vast range of content.

In school, this week, we have been made aware of an incident outside of school, whereby children have shared an inappropriate video from YouTube. Therefore, we are asking all Y6 parents/carers to ensure that you monitor your children's online activity, including use of YouTube.

Attached to this letter is a flyer with more information of how you can help protect your child when accessing this social media platform.

If you have any questions, queries or worries, please do not hesitate to contact school and we will work with you to help you resolve the matter.

As a school, online safety is a crucial part of our curriculum and values – we want every child to use the internet safely and appropriately both inside and outside of school.

Kind regards













